
MessageFrom: Scott Kotler 
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2005 8:15 AM 
To: Jeanette Spriggs; Trang Nguyen 
Cc: Karl Kensinger 
Subject: NEWCOM STA (SES-STA-20050209-00164) needs to go on PN Wednesday 
 
NEWCOM filed SES-STA-20050209-00164 which needs to go on PN because they 
requesting 180 days.  This ES is the one in which there is underlying 
application to communicate with the EXPRESS-3A and provide service to Cuba.  
Please place on this week's PN so that we can process it immediately upon coming 
off PN. 
 
Thanks, 
Scott Kotler  
Chief, Systems Analysis Branch  
Satellite Division  
International Bureau  
Federal Communications Commission  
Phone:  +1 202-418-0596  
Fax:  +1 202-418-0175  
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